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COVID-19 Stage 4 Update  
 
 
Dear Flexible Drive Customers 
 
In compliance of the Victorian Government Stage 4 
restrictions, we are no longer accepting Customer 
visits to our Head Office branch.  
 
If you call 9381 9222 one of our Customer Service 
representatives will aid you with your enquiry to 
determine a contactless way of us assisting you. 
 
We wish to thank you for your understanding. 
 
Flexible Drive Management 
 

  

 


